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Vaughan, Chandler (DHCD)

From: glenn.springthorpe@fastlinkcommunications.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 10:46 AM
To: Broadband (DHCD)
Cc: 'James R Gammons II'
Subject: Notice of Intent

Importance: High

Dear VA Broadband Office: 
 
This e-mail is to noƟfy your office that Fastlink CommunicaƟons LLC, located in Carroll County intends to submit data 
showing that we provide Unlicensed Fixed Wireless (ULFW) service meeƟng the 100/20 with 100ms latency 
requirements to many BEAD eligible passings within Carroll & Patrick counƟes.  We understand that all supporƟng data 
must be submiƩed by March 21, 2025 for the challenge to be considered.   
 
Thank you for your aƩenƟon on this maƩer and we look forward to speaking with you soon. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Glenn Springthorpe, Technician 
Fastlink CommunicaƟons 
 
Phone: 336-429-5165  ext. 404 
Mobile: 336-462-8529 
Web: www.fastlinkcommunicaƟons.com  
Email:  glenn.springthorpe@fastlinkcommunicaƟons.com 
14539 Fancy Gap Hwy. Cana, VA 24317 
 


